December 17, 1973

Jeremiah Stamler, M.D.

Northwestern University Medical School
Room 9-1.05

303 East Chicago Avenue

Chicago, Illinois 60611

Dear Jerry:

The AHA have me tagged for the Science Writers Forum in
January. My charge will be the controversies surrounding pre-
vention. 1Is it conceivable for us to consider spending a goodly
chunk of time together in Chicago on Sunday, Januvary 21 for me to
discuss the deficiencies in my arguments earlier sent you (the
manuscript for Progress in Cardiology) and a number of other
- arguments in which I would greatly value your views.

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, M.D,
Professor and Director
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